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INTESTATES' NAMES.

Mr. William Bell, late a
Watch Maker

Mr. Henry Rodger
Hamilton, in trust for
Nathaniel Hamilton

Lieutenant Frederick
Winckley Cocker -

-» V

Amount belong-
ing to the Estate
in Company's
Paper and other
Securities,

Rs. A. P.

—

319 8 0

—

-v

Amount of the
Estate in Cash.

Rs. A, P.

842 5 0

19 1 o

1 10 2

Amount paid over
ip Cash, Com-
p'any's Paper, and
other Securities.

Rs. A. P.

842 5 0

338 9 5

—

To whom paid, &c.

Of this the sum of rs. 310
8 8, being part of the sum
of rs. 6178 15 8, men-
tioned in Mr. Cator's
Schedule No. 3, dated 22d
October 1831, still remains
unclaimed; the sum of rs.
433 13 4 is retained to
jneet several debts by spe-
cialty, upon the parties
preferring them establish-
ing their claims; and the
,fium of rs. 97 15 0 has
been partly distributed in
further dividends amongst
the simple contract cre-
ditors of the deceased, being
a further collection; the
following sums are in hand

, ready to be paid, viz.
Messrs. Binny and Co. for

the late firm of Messrs,
Fraser and Norris, rs.
1 1 4.

Thomas Gill, rs. 7 9 4.
The late Thomas Kent, fs.

I 9 3.
The late firm of Wright,

Branson, and Franck, rs.
7 6 1 .

Vleeroo Hoossain, rs. 1 148.
The late K. Bantleman, rs.
' 4 6 6 .
Messrs. Griffiths and Co. for

the late Mr. W. Hope, for
Mrs. Keefe, rs. 4 14 0.

The late Mr. James M'Cube,
rs. 65 13 6.

Paid over to Mr. Nathaniel
Hamilton, one of the sons
of the deceased, on his
attaining his majority, the
same being the clear ba-
lance of the amount pro-
duced by the sum of
rs. 343 6 6, mentioned in
Mr. Cator's Schedule No. 3,
dated 22d October 1836.

This amount is in the hands
of the Registrar, to meet
postages and other inci-
dental expences ; the sum
of rs. 872 6 6, mentioned
in Mr. Cator's Schedule
No, 3, -dated 22d October

13 2


